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FUBS COMMITTEE

Charity Trustees (10) 
Katie Watts (Chair), Helen Appleyard (Vice Chair), Christina Szwarc (Secretary), Liz Grinham (Treasurer), Sue Quigley (Assistant Head Teacher), Becky Linford (Head Teacher), Kerry Brown-Standing, Kathryn Waterman, Sarah Larkham and Rob Edgley (parents). 

Committee Members (2)
Dave Bennet and Cecile Boisson (parents)

Associate Committee Members

Annie Thomsett-Smith, Lorna Grant, Helen Baldwin, Zoe Cunliffe, Cathy Saul, Lou Brown, Nicki Doo, Frankie Counihan, Chloe Boxall, Joss Cowan, Tori Redman, Julie Edgley, Phil Appleyard (Parents) and Vanessa Maskill (School Staff)

Minutes for the FUBs Meeting Held on 

Tuesday 11th July 2017
at The Rising Sun, Upper Beeding @ 7:45pm

PRESENT
Charity Trustees
Katie Watts (Chair), Helen Appleyard (Vice Chair), Christina Szwarc (Secretary), Liz Grinham (Treasurer), Kerry Brown-Standing, Sarah Larkham and Rob Edgley. 

Committee Members (2)

Dave Bennet and Cecile Boisson
Associate Committee Members
Niki Doo and Joss Cowan,
Other Attendances 

Jane Redman, Geraldine Fewster and Jerome Petit
	1. Apologies for Absence

Kathryn Waterman, Chloe Boxall and Phil Appleyard
	

	2. Minutes 

The minutes from the previous meeting (6th June) were agreed and signed off
	

	3. Treasurers Report
There is £17,500.00 in the bank 

We still have fete expenses coming in and to be paid out

The Adventure Trail has cost £15,500

The dictionaries cost £833 

We raised £7,227 from the fete

There will be £9,385.00 left in the bank 
	 

	4. Father’s Day Gift Sale
Raised £192
Thank you to all of the last minute volunteers
	

	5. Summer Fete (Outstanding Issues)
· Please could we look into getting an iZettle account / machine for on the bar (which could be used at all of the big events)

· There are fridge / freezers in the FUBs cupboard which have broken down and need to be disposed of

· Some of the pallets by the side gate in the car park are being converted into a mud kitchen for the Reception Class – Joss Cowan to ask at work about the ones not used 

· We have decided to dispose of the bins
	KtW / LG

KtW

JC

KtW

	6. External Funding
Thanks to Emma O’Dwyer for arranging £500 for the Nurture Room

Thanks to Liz Grinham and Katie Watts for successfully applying to The Wilson Memorial Trust who have granted us £7500 towards the new adventure trail.
Thanks to Katie Watts for organising for successfully applying for the Co-Op local charity funding. We currently have £800 allocated to FUBS but hope to have nearer £2000 by the end of the scheme which will be in October.
	

	7. Upcoming Events
Friday Lolly Sales are going ahead for 14th and 21st July – we have the volunteers lined up already

Halloween Disco The date has been set for 13th October – Rob Edgley will own this event with the help of Ness (please could we have another volunteer to help run) more meetings in the new school year

Christmas Cards Katie Watts has contacted the company arranging for the packs to be delivered to the school ready for the new school year (what is the name of the company please?) Christina Szwarc to own this, Katie Watts will assist this year to hand over.
Quiz Nights The dates have been set for 22nd September and 10th November. Katie Watts will check these dates with the school
Christmas Fair The date has been set for 8th December – Father Christmas and Beauty Box have already said they will assist
Christmas Gift Sale Julie Edgely, Kerry Brown-Standing and Nicki Doo will own this (TBC) 
Car Boot Sale SPRING 2018 (TBC)

Summer Fete The date has been set for 23rd June 2018 – Sharon Clarke, Beauty Box, Sussex Autos (raffle prize) and The Hub have already said they will assist
	KtW
RE

KtW & CSS

HA

	8. School Wish List
The dictionaries, adventure trail and nurture room have been funded

The school are being asked to look at their wish list again and look at bigger projects. 
	

	9. First Aid Training

The first aid training on 13th June was a success

Can we please look into a children’s first aid course for some of the older children in the school to attend, we need to discuss this with the school and Helen will discuss with Michelle who provides first aid training.
	HA

	10. Any Other Business

· Thank you to Geraldine Fewster for all of the risk assessments 

· Vicki Slater would like to arrange a Parents Choir 
· Please could the school send a link out for the FUBs Facebook Page

· Chloe Boxall to do an end of term newsletter

· Can we try to organise a Just Giving Page for FUBs (not just for the adventure trail)

· Can we look into being a defibrillator station at the school

· Could we have hoodies for the 2017/18 leavers – the students are able to order and pay for these

· Could we set an online FUBs event ticket ordering on the website – possibly talk to Dave Cutts about the FUBs website

· Could we get the Pledge Tree set up for the first Quiz Night (22/9) buy, make or use an existing tree?

The next FUBs meeting will be at The Rising Sun Tuesday 26th September 2017 at 7:45pm 

The AGM will be at The Rising Sun Tuesday 7th November 2017 at 7:45pm

The next Friday meeting in the blue building to be confirmed
	CSS
CB
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